
EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

56 V- Private Failed178515 11 / 20 2023/

Please go to our website to arrange to retake the exam(s) you have 
failed - http://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/exam.htm

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

54 V- Private Failed178556 11 / 20 2023/

Please go to our website to arrange to retake the exam(s) you have 
failed - http://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/exam.htm

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

68 V- Private Failed178514 11 / 20 2023/

Please go to our website to arrange to retake the exam(s) you have 
failed - http://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/exam.htm

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

42 V- Private Failed178523 11 / 20 2023/

Please go to our website to arrange to retake the exam(s) you have 
failed - http://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/exam.htm

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

56 V- Private Failed178518 11 / 20 2023/

Please go to our website to arrange to retake the exam(s) you have 
failed - http://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/exam.htm

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

56 V- Private Failed178557 11 / 20 2023/

Please go to our website to arrange to retake the exam(s) you have 
failed - http://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/exam.htm

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed11178527 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

70 V- Private Passed11178520 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

70 V- Private Passed11178519 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

74 V- Private Passed11178517 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

74 V- Private Passed11178524 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

72 V- Private Passed11178525 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed11178516 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

76 V- Private Passed11178521 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf



EXAM COUNTY: NIHS 11202023EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed11178526 / 20 2023/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/examresults/documents/ONLINE-form8-Private38-2019.pdf


	ineligible
	private

